
Janice Irvin, Ed.D 

Vice President Candidate Statement 

As a member of TPA/NAESP for the last 7 years, I am proud to run for our TPA Vice 

President position.  Meeting the needs of our schools and communities in meaningful 

ways is what we as principals aspire to do every day.  Although the Principalship can be 

an isolated role, through TPA’s support system, we have valuable opportunities to 

collaborate and enhance our professional skills from other administrators across our 

state. Principals know that strong educational practices and building relationships 

requires us to wear many “hats” throughout the school year. Given the opportunity to be 

our TPA Vice President I would be proud to represent and advocate for our profession, 

and “fight the good fight” alongside you.  

 

 


